
February 24, 2024 

 

RE: International Relations Report S10 

 

District Governor Mike and OH-5 Cabinet,  

 

It has been a pleasure to serve as your International Relation State Committeeman this year. To-

date we have received checks from 11 clubs. Typically, we will continue to have money slowly 

roll in between now and the time of our State Convention. We have received checks from the 

following clubs: 

 

• Grove City noon, $500 

• New Albany, $500 

• Prospect, $300 

• Marysville, $200 

• Green Camp, $100 

• Worthington noon, $100 

• Laura, $75 

• Gettysburg, $75 

• West Milton, $50 

• Whitehall, $50 

• Pittsburg, $25 

__________________ 

          $1,975 

 

As previously noted, I do not believe this is the total amount we will bring in. My goal is to be 

close to $3,000 when we are done. Once again, it has been a pleasure serving on this committee. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

PDG Jeff Hatfield 


